
 

Draft of the wording that was generated during the August 30, 2017 Technical 
Guidance Committee Meeting Conference Call: 

 

Alternate Supplier Protocol 

ASTM International policy is to encourage the development of test procedures 
based on generic equipment. It is recognized that there are occasions where 
critical/sole-source equipment has been approved by the technical committee 
(surveillance panel/task force) and is required by the test procedure. The 
technical committee that oversees the test procedure is encouraged to clearly 
identify if the part is considered critical in the test procedure. If a part is deemed 
to be critical, ASTM encourages alternate suppliers to be given the opportunity 
for consideration of supplying the critical part/component providing they meet 
the approval process set forth by the technical committee.   

An alternate supplier can start the process by initiating contact with the technical 
committee (current chairs shown on ASTM TMC website). The supplier should 
advise on the details of the part that is intended to be supplied. The technical 
committee will review the request and determine feasibility of an alternate 
supplier for the requested replacement critical part. In the event that a 
replacement critical part has been identified and proven equivalent the sole-
source supplier footnote shall be removed from the test procedure. 

 

 

 

 


